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Prot. 872/2020 

Vatican City, 12-10-2021 

The Most Reverend Archbishop THOMAS SCHIRRMACHER 

 The important Meeting of the Representatives of Religions entitled 

"Religions and Education: Towards a Global Compact on Education" has just ended 

as part of the events concerning the Global Educational Pact. 

 Still having in mind and heart the images of these important moments and 

comforted by the success of this meeting, we want to officially thank you for your 

participation and for the message you have launched. 

 We want to remind you, for those who have not yet done so, to send us 

the text of the three-minute message presented during the Meeting as soon as 

possible. We would also be grateful to have (possibly by the end of October) a 

larger text for the publication of a volume entitled: “Religions and Education”. It is 

intended to be the basis for further dialogue and collaboration meetings. 

We gladly take advantage of the circumstance to confirm ourselves with 

a sense of distinct respect                                                                           

______________________ 

The Most Reverend Archbishop  

THOMAS SCHIRRMACHER 

General Secretary  

World Evangelical Alliance 

(Germany) 
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